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Upcoming 
Events 

 Oct 13th – Ladies Day out 

10-2 Lori Turner’s house 

 Oct 13th – Upper Room to 

Carowinds 

 Oct 31st – Outreach on 

College Drive 

 

 Nov 18th – Thanksgiving 

meal and fellowship 6 pm 

o Bus. Meeting 5pm 

 

 Nov 25th – Small Groups 

Christmas Party 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

October Serving 
Calendar 

 Deacon of the Week 
10/07 Wayne Bellew-Phone: 864-494-4617 
10/14 Chad Smith-Phone: 864-761-6519 
10/21 Gary Snead-Phone: 864-489-9913 
10/28 Chester Woodfin-Phone: 864-415-9812 
 
The Treehouse Ministry 
Older Elementary 
10/07 Lisa Ward 
10/14 Marsha Mullinax 
10/21 Lori Turner 
10/28 Jacob Bostic 
 
The Treehouse Ministry 
Younger Elementary 
10/07 Allison Turner/Amanda Yannello 
10/14 Ernie Ramsey/John Westbrooks 
10/21 Morgan Jackson/Debbie McAbee 
10/28 Ernie Ramsey/Jane Cook 
 
Nursery 
10/07 Marsha Mullinax/Lisa Ward 
10/14 Cassidy Crocker/Sheri Crocker 
10/21 Patti Lankford/Sarah Bostic 
10/28 Patty Millen/Will Millen 
 
Security 
10/07 David Spurlin 
10/14 Chuck Bolin 
10/21 Robbie McCraw 
10/28 Daniel Branham 
 
Soup Kitchen 
10/07 Team # 7-Macedonia 
10/14 Team # 8-Clay Jones 
10/21 Team # 9-Pamela Westbrooks 
10/28 Team # 10-Marsha Mullinax 
 

Celebrations! 
Birthdays 

Ryley Cook 
 

10/01 
Chester Woodfin 10/01 
Davis Woodfin 10/02 
Debbie McAbee 10/03 
Jennifer Millwood 10/04 
Steve Whelchel 10/04 
Brittany Prinz 10/10 
Gage Gordon 10/12 
Seth Simmons 10/12 
John Keller 

 
10/13 

Steven Prinz 
 

10/13 
Joyce Wood 

 
10/14 

Will Millen 
 

10/15 
Pamela Westbrooks 10/17 
Jason Turner 

 
10/19 

Shelby Wallace 10/19 
Morgan Blanton 10/24 
Amy Spencer 10/27 
Lucille Whelchel 10/27 
Linda Bostic 

 
10/28 

Angie Burnett 10/29 
Rick Herrin 

 
10/29 

   Anniversaries 
Barry & Patty Millen 10/07 
Aaron & Jane Cook 10/15 
Steven & Brittany Prinz 10/18 
Steve & Lucille 
Whelchel 

10/18 

 

All women of the church are 
invited to Lori Turner’s house for 

food, fellowship, and fun!  
 

Saturday, October 13th 
10 am – 2 pm 

Ladies’ Day Out 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We Need Volunteers!! 
 
We are hosting a Halloween Outreach on 
College Drive. We have had thousands of 
people come through each year and this is an 
important way to make our presence known in 
our community.  
 
That night we will have:  

 Trunk or Treat – managed by Young at 
Heart 

 Inflatables for kids 

 Photo booth 

 Kid’s Gospel Tracks 

 Music 

 Food vendors and Snacks 

 Outreach by our Upper Room ministry 
that will target 150 homes this year 

 
Please sign up to help on sheets in the foyer.  
 
You can also donate money, designated to the 
Children’s Ministry, and indicate “Halloween 
Outreach” so we can purchase prizes, games, 
etc. Any questions please see Ashley Wilkins. 
 
 
 

Light up the 
Night! 

We Need CANDY!! 
 

We will have a competition to see who can bring the 
most Candy for our outreach event. 

 
The challenge is for Wednesday night Classes 

1) Men     2) Women      
3) Youth and Children (combined) 

 
To Challenge Each Other to: 

1-Donate money for candy 
AND/OR 

2-Bring bags of candy 
For Light up the Night Halloween Event! 

 
The class that collects the MOST money PLUS the MOST candy IN 

POUNDS by 
WEDNESDAY October 24th WINS SUPPER!! 

(To be served by staff) 
Please bring bags of candy on Wednesdays and place 

them in boxes in your classrooms.  
Candy can also be placed in boxes in the foyer on 

Sundays. All are welcome to contribute to this. 
 

*If you have questions, please contact  
Pamela Westbrooks. 

 

Wed. Oct 31st, 5:00 - 8:00pm at the Museum  



 

 

New Ladies’ Bible Study Starts Now 

ALL CENTRAL LADIES:  

A New Bible Study begins  7 pm 
Wednesday, October 3rd in Hope Smith’s 
class. We have ordered books but can 
still get more if you would like to join us. 

How to Study the Bible with Both Our 
Hearts and Our Minds by Jen Wilkin. 

We all know it is important to study 
God’s Word. But sometimes it is hard to 
know where to start.  

Offering a clear and concise plan to help 
women go deeper in their study of 
Scripture, this study will equip you to 
engage God’s Word in a way that trains 
your mind and transforms your heart.  
 
We will study the book of Romans 
alongside this book, to utilize the tools 

we learn in how to delve deeper into 
getting to know our God. 
 

Even if you don’t join us, I encourage 
you to get this book and learn these 
study tools for yourself. 

Upper Room Ministry 

Open for college students, this 
group meets at 7 pm on 
Wednesday nights, upstairs in the 
gym.  
We are currently studying the 
book of James.  
 
We are also going to Carowinds 
on Saturday, October 13th if you 
want to join us. 
 

https://www.facebook.com/hope.smith.54772?fref=gs&dti=45898032646&hc_location=group

